
My name is Dave Pranger and I am the Weed Control Coordinator for Morrow County as well as 
the President of the Oregon County Weed Control Association.  I understand there will be a 
reading of HB 3482 tomorrow and I would like to go on record as opposing this bill.  It appears 
to be a remake of the old pesticide use reporting system that failed several years ago.  This bill 
however targets public applicators.  I see no need for this bill since we already keep records of 
pesticide applications that are of public record anyway.  I see this bill as just a way to create 
more work for small departments with limited budgets. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dave Pranger 
Morrow County  
Weed Control Coordinator 
OCWCA President 
 


